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Where: Behind The Grove Sales Centre -     
180 Davis Road (Corner of Davis Rd & Sayers 
Rd), Tarneit.

This is a FREE program, but due to popular 
demand it is essential to secure a spot in a 
class at eventbrite.com.au. For further 
information, visit the Stockland website. 

Ready Steady Go Kids is Australia’s leading 
multi-sport program for children aged 
between 2.5 and 6 years. 

The physio-designed program teaches 
children the fundamentals of 10 different 
sports and develops essential motor skills in 
a fun, non-competitive environment. 

When: Classes run the 1st and 3rd Saturday 
of every month from 1.00pm - 2.00pm.

Ready Steady Go Kids at The Grove 

Thanks to those who participated in 
Stockland's 2018 Liveability Survey. 

My place this Autumn
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The survey was conducted for the first time in February, and asked local 
residents a range of questions to measure the liveability of The Grove as a 
community. The results will be released later this year.

Stockland's Liveability Survey is conducted every year and provides our residents the 
opportunity to have their say on what is working well and what they feel could be improved 
within their community. 

The results of this survey produce the Stockland Liveability Index which is a single number 
ranging from zero to 100, that represents how satisfied residents are living at The Grove. The 
survey measures what drives liveability including community perceptions, satisfaction with 
community design elements, personal wellbeing, satisfaction with your own home, and 
education offerings and facilities. 

The survey results will help Stockland to thoughtfully plan and develop The Grove in a way that 
further provides opportunities for community interaction and ultimately lead to the improved 
wellbeing of our residents.

For more information, please visit stockland.com/liveability

Construction Update
Davis Rd & Hogans Rd Intersection

This significant intersection is about to get a 
signalised make over. Construction works to 
upgrade the intersection will commence mid this 
year. The intersection will be closed while 
construction works are underway. We appreciate 
your patience while construction is underway. 
The intersection is anticipated to be complete 
mid-2019.

Community Grants 
Winners announced in 
June 2018.
Successful applications for the 2018 Stockland 
CARE Grants Program will be announced from the 
week commencing 11th June. 

Thanks to all the local clubs, societies and 
associations who applied for the 2018 Stockland 
CARE Grants Program earlier this year. 

This program is part of Stockland's ongoing 
commitment to creating communities that thrive 
by providing individual grants of up to $1,000 
across its retail, residential and retirement living 
businesses.

Organisations that support the local community 
in the areas of health, education, community 
connection, carbon & energy, biodiversity, waste 
and materials and water are welcome to apply 
every year. 

The winners will be revealed on the News & 
Events page on The Grove website: 
stockland.com.au/residential/vic/the-grove

Above image: residents at 2017 Diwali festival. Above image: Banyan Park.
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Live Life Get Active is a social initiative that looks to build a fitter, healthier and happier Australia. FREE fitness 
classes run weekdays during the school term, next to the playground, behind The Grove Sales Office. 

Monday & Wednesday 9.30am - 10.15am Active X Training 
Tuesday & Thursday 9.30am - 10.15am Active Boxing 
Friday 9.30am - 10.15am Active Yoga 

Register your attendance at livelifegetactive.com 

Live Life Get Active at The Grove

Stockland proud sponsors of the Tarneit Football Club.
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Fun Times at the Launch of Aeroplane Park. 
On Saturday 17th March, The Grove's aviation themed playground was officially opened for takeoff! 
Local residents of all ages thoroughly enjoyed the festivities at this free event.   

The youngest of residents tested out the play equipment at this fantastic new playground, and by the looks of it, all seemed to approve of the 
design. Residents enjoyed cake, balloon making, in-flight snacks such as popcorn, creating their own paper aeroplanes, barista coffee, a BBQ, 
massages and face painting! 

Above image: children enjoying the launch event festivities. Above image: children testing out the new play equipment.

For the Tarneit Football Club both the Junior and Senior teams have returned to The Grove’s 
Wootten Road Reserve for the 2018 season. The Senior Men's and Women's teams have both 
secured early wins, with the Juniors enjoying some great success as well with several teams 
winning their first 2 rounds of the season. 

This success follows the months of preparation and preseason training which commenced 
back in November last year. The club has welcomed a lot of new players from surrounding 
areas and clubs, who now proudly wear the Titan colours. 

The club is forever growing and they welcome children and adults of all ages to reach out and 
find out more about the club. Are you ready to join the Titan Army? If so, you or your child can 
get involved as a player, coach, volunteer or member by simply contacting: 
enquiries@tarneittitansfc.com.au or phone Mark on 0435 353 521.

Above image: Senior Men's team before a game.




